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President Jerry led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an invocation. 
 
Jim Dickson presented President Jerry with a new Paul Harris Fellow certificate and 
medallion (he lost the originals in the fire). 
 
Guests 
 
Joanne Bleakley, guest of Paul Bleakley 
Barb Geary, prospective member 
Rosalie Gabriele with Dr. Ken Steadman  
 
Announcements 
 

 The BID is holding their annual meeting on March 28 at Bella’s.  They will be 
honoring Charlie Bauder.  Drinks are at 5 pm followed by dinner at 6 pm. For 
more information, go to https://www.genevadowntown.com/ 

 The folk-dance group “Survartukas” (Golden Gates from Lithuania) will be 
performing on March 26 at 7 pm in the Albright Auditorium on the HWS campus. 

 The new location for Camp ONSEYAWA is Camp Whitman. There are several 
ways to help raise money for Camp ONSEYAWA 

o Volunteer at the Musselman – Our club is signed up to work at the athlete 
check-in and registration station on Saturday July 8 from 8 am to 1 pm.  A 
sign-up sheet was circulated or go to 
https://ironman.volunteerlocal.com/volunteer/?id=68648 When you register 
enter “Geneva Rotary” in the box below Group Volunteers so our Club can 
get credit for volunteers.   

o Return bottles and cans to Dad’s Cans (at the plaza across from 
Wegmans) 
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o Play in or sponsor the golf tournament – The tournament is Saturday June 
10 at Silver Creek.  For more information, go to 
https://www.onseyawa.org/fund-raising 

o Donate to the relocation fundraiser through Go Fund Me 
 Mickey Gilbert Schultz shared photos that were part of her parents’ estate. 

Though photos are of HWS, DeSales and the military, she would like help 
identifying the people. 

 The district celebration is on May 6 in Bloomfield.  To register or for more 
information, go to https://rotary7120.org/SitePage/district-conference-2023 

 Historic Geneva is currently seeking nominations of individuals, businesses and 
non-profit organizations who excel at telling our community’s stories in innovative 
and meaningful ways.  Nominations must be submitted by Friday, April 28. For 
more information or a nomination form, go to historicgeneva.org. 

 Dave Cook highly recommends the trips through Rotary.  Upcoming trips include 
Greece, Morocco, Italy, Lithuania, and Israel.  An email will be circulated with 
more information. 

 
Induction Ceremony  
 
Barb Geary (sponsor Johnnie O) was inducted.  She lives in Geneva with her husband, 
Tom, and has two grown children. Before establishing her own massage therapy 
practice, Barb was a medical surgical nurse at Clifton Springs Hospital and Clinic. She 
helped create the massage therapy program at FLCC.  Currently Barb is a Tax Rebate 
Specialist (helps business owners get their COVID-relief rebates).  She is active in Our 
Lady of Peace Parish and Geneva Area Chamber of Commerce.  She previously was a 
member of the Canandaigua Rotary Club. 
 
The Club welcomed Barb as a new member. 
 
Happy Dollars 
 

 President Jerry is happy to see all of us and congratulated Charlie Bauder for his 
BID award 

 Chris FitzGerald is happy for the sunshine and our smiling faces 
 Dave Cook will give a dollar for every Rotarian who shows up to the concert on 

Sunday 
 Ray Ciancaglini showed his appreciation to the Geneva Fire Department.  He 

also asked for prayers as Dave Cook is driving him to Maine.  
 Stephanie Hesler’s extended family welcomed three babies (two boys and a girl) 

over the past week.  She has 25 nieces and nephews and 40+ greats. 
 Neil Sjoblom wished Hobart Hockey luck as they head to the championships 
 Ruthie Leo has heard from Rheta and Dave Matthews, and they wanted to say 

hi. Hopefully, they will visit this summer. 
 Mary Lawthers was happy for the Waterloo Girls Basketball team winning the 

state championship 
 Jim Dickson said the president elect training in Syracuse went well 



 
50/50 
 
Chris FitzGerald shared money with the Rotary Foundation Annual Fund.  
 
Program 
 
A documentary about Club 86 was shown.  (Brought back a lot of memories !)  

 
Respectfully Submitted  
Kerry Lippincott 
 
 
Future Programs: 

 3/29/23 - Corey Christman from Bravery Wine 
 4/5/23 - Barb Geary presenting about her Employee Retention Credit work 
 4/12/23 – Oslo International Rotary Club joint virtual meeting 

3/7 Interact Meeting Minutes  

Yesterday’s meeting was started by Club President Natalie McFadden.  We have a few events coming up 
on April 1st, 25th, and over spring break. 

On April 1st at 9 or 9:30 there is an opportunity to help at the Geneva Public Library with moving books 
for the book sale. All this entails is carrying boxes of books or putting them on carts to put on the elevator 
to prepare for the sale.   

On April 25th is the Green Club’s lake clean up from 9-10. We will meet down at the lake front and pick 
up garbage and properly dispose of it.   

Finally, over spring break there is an opportunity to help out the community lunch program by preparing 
meals and distributing them to those that come for lunch.   

Sign up sheets for all of these events will be available soon once we are closer to those dates.  

Best,  

 Mikayla Myer  

  

 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
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